
Department of Zoology 

Kisan P.G. College, Simbhaoli, Hapur 

 

     20.10.2023 

NOTICE 

All the students of B.Sc. IV Sem. (Bio group) are hereby informed that 
your practical examination of Zoology is postponed due to some 
reasons. It is rescheduled now at 27/10/2023. Please report for the 
same at 9:00 am in the department of Zoology, Old Campus, Kisan 
P.G. College, Simbhaoli, and Hapur. 

                                                                         
 
                                                                                    

                                                                    

 
 
 
         
             


